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 MEETING NOTICE 
Tuesday, September 13, 2016 @ 7:00 p.m.    

 
 

LOCATION – Medway Town Hall, 155 Village Street    
 

 

AGENDA  
CALL TO ORDER   
 

CITIZEN COMMENTS 
 

APPOINTMENTS 
7:00 p.m.  Barry Steinberg, Direct Tire, 72 Main Street – Continued discussion on fencing for outside 
  tire storage container 
 

7:15 p.m. Continuation - Medway Gardens Site Plan modification, 38 Summer Street  
 

7:45 p.m.  Dan Hawkins, Advance Auto, 72 Main Street – Discussion re: outside vehicle repair services 
 

8:00 p.m.  Informal, pre-application discussion with Dan Merrikin re: possible Paul Revere Estates  
  subdivision, 39 Main Street  
 

BUSINESS 
1.  Continued discussion on possible Zoning Bylaw amendments for fall town meeting   
2. Reports – Staff, Consultants and Committee Liaisons  
3. PEDB Members’ Comments and Concerns 
4. Review Correspondence/Communications 
5. Consideration of PEDB meeting minutes – September 6, 2016      
 

OTHER BUSINESS AS MAY COME BEFORE THE BOARD  
     

ADJOURN 
The listed agenda items are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair to be discussed at the meeting.  

 Public hearings cannot commence before the specified time. Appointment times are approximate and may be adjusted.  
Not all of the listed items may in fact be discussed.   

The Board may address and consider other matters not specified to the extent permitted by law.  
 

UPCOMING REGULAR PEDB MEETINGS 
Tuesdays, September 27, October 11 & 25, 2016  

 

FALL TOWN MEETING  
Monday, November 14, 2016  
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